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What have we been learning? 

This week we have completed our final outcome in Music, ‘Who is coming?’ and we loved 

having the opportunity to perform them to Emerald. We worked hard to ensure that our 

music made the audience feel like they were in the land of dinosaurs. After we had 

perfromed we all gave each other thoughtful warm and cool feedback. 

   

                                  

            

           In maths we were set  a challenge by Andy to gather data to see which was the 

most popular dinosaur in Jet class. With the data we had gathered we then used the 

computer programme Texteaze to create a bar chart. 

Next Term 

Our new project for Terms 5 and 6 is called ‘What’s 

on the Royal Menu?’ 

Other News 

 Sports Day- Tuesday 21st May 2019 

Reserve Sports Day 23rd May 2019 
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Our wow for this new project is going to be a 

traditional afternoon tea. We will be preparing the 

food on Wednesday 24th April. If your child has any 

allergies please let us know in advance.  

We will be holding our afternoon tea on Thursday 

25th April, and we kindly request that on that date 

the children come dressed as a Queen, King, 

Princess etc. 

More details about our project and what we will be 

learning will follow at the beginning of next term. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to return any outstanding forms 

by Wednesday 24th April for the Multi Skills event 

at KLB. 

 

There is some comprehension homework for the 

children to complete over the holidays. We have 

also sent home a SATS maths reasoning paper for 

the children to complete. 

 Please also encourage your child to use Times 

Table Rockstars and Mathletics over the holidays. 

 

We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable 

Easter. 

 


